
 

 

COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE SEPTEMBER  4, 2001 

LION�S CLUB PARKETTE-THORNHILL 

Recommendation 

Councillor Kadis recommends that an additional $25,000 be allocated to upgrade Lion�s Club 
Parkette-Thornhill as part of the 2001 Capital Budget. 

Purpose 

To properly repair and upgrade this significant gateway to the community of Old Thornhill. 

Background - Analysis and Options 

The amount of $2,500 was approved by the Budget Sub-Committee for this project in 2001. It 
was acknowledged at the time that this was merely a preliminary estimate and that a more 
appropriate dollar figure would be established at a later date. Staff has evaluated a proposal for 
the parkette and feel that $25,000 is what is needed to complete this project properly. 

Conclusion 

This parkette represents a long standing agreement with the Lion�s Club whereby they maintain 
the site for the City of Vaughan. The completion of this project would represent an enhancement 
of this entrance into the unique Old Thornhill community from Yonge Street.  

Attachments 

none 
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Councillor Susan Kadis 
 


